
DMsloN MEMORANDUM
NO. try, s.                 2022

February 9, 2022

CALL FOR APPLICATION FOR PNU. LINKING STANDARDS TO

QUALITY PRACTICE (LISQuP) SCHOLARS

To:         Assistant schcols Division superintendent
Chief Education Supervisor, School Governance and Operations Division
Olc -Chief Education Supewisor, Curriculum lmplementation DMsion
Heads,  Public Elementary and Secondary Schcols

1.             The DepEd, through the National Educators Academy of the philippines (NEAP), has formed a

partnership with Philippine Normal University to upskill and reskill teachers, school leaders and education
personnel through customized programs consisting of academic course work, job embedded leaning
(JEL) activities and practice,  and specialized and focused training which will be delivered through the
PNU's flexible leaming delivery.  DepEd teachers, school leaders and education personnel are targeted to
take up any of PNU's 12 master's programs, eight (8) doctorate programs, and two (2) executive programs
through the LISQuP Project.

2.             In  line with this, the schools Division ofAngeles cfty, through the SGOD-HRD unit announces the

Call for Application for PNU  Linking Standards to Quality Practice (LISQUP) Scholars.

4.             Interested applicants are encouraged to visit this link

6.             For inquiries, the HRD may be reached out through cellphone number 09426165209, or email
address s

7.

desired.

elescit

Immediate and wide dissemination of and strict compliance to this Memorandum is earnestly

RAIRE;NTZphD,CESE„
Schools Division Superintendent

oq  ca -04&
Address: Jesus Street, Pulungbulu, Angeles City
Telephone No.  (045) 32Z4101


